To —IDOH@DOH
cancer.or

g.uk> &

01/08/2012 10:48 68

Subject FW: Consultation response submissions

For Follow Up: = Normal Priority

Hi [REDACTED],

Just a minor correction, the emails from doctors will be forwarded on from the account

plainpackaging@cancer.org.uk.

We have started sending these now. -
Best wishes,
[REDACTED]

From: [REDACTED]

Sent: 01 August 2012 08:49

To: [REDACTED]@dh.gsi.gov.uk'

Subject: Consultation response submissions

Hi [REDACTED],

I hope you're well. | just wanted to get in touch to confirm our approach for submitting the tobacco
plain packaging consultation responses from our supporters. We would like to use the same
methods we discussed last month in that, given the technical difficulties with the email send, we will
be providing memory stick of consultation responses with the data formatted as an Excel sheet (to
avoid duplication). Thanks again for confirming that each name on this will be counted as an
individual response to the consultation.

This memory stick will contain the majority of our online responses but a few days before the
consultation closes we will redirect our online consultation response mechanism so that supporter
responses are sent directly to the consultation inbox (tobaccopacks@dh.gsi.gov.uk).

We will also be forwarding on email responses we have from doctors. We do not wish to include
these responses on the memory stick as many of these response emails are customised which
makes forwarding the emails the simplest solution. We will send over the first 150 of these today
as a test, may | give you a call at the end of the day to confirm that they have arrived? They will all
show up as from our mailbox (campaigning@cancer.org.uk) and can be identifies by the subject line:

“As a doctor, | support Cancer Research UK's plain packaging campaign”

On the 10'h August we would like to hand deliver the memory stick along with the remaining paper
petitions we have with us here (the vast majority of our paper petitions have already been
submitted). We also hope to bring along a one of our campaigning volunteers to help with this. | was
wondering if anyone would be able to pop downstairs to accept this box as we would love to get
some pictures of us handing it in to share with our supporters. Do you know if there are special
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photo permissions required for taking photographs near/of the DH building?

th
Please can you also confirm at what time on 10 the consultation will close? Will this be 5pm or
midnight?

Thanks again for your ongoing support.
Best wishes,

[REDACTED]
Campaigning Officer
Cancer Research UK

Tel: 020 3[REDACTED]
Email: [REDACTED]@cancer.org.uk
Web:http://www.cancercampaigns.org.uk

The answer is plain

Help give millions of kids one less reason to start smoking
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The petition closes 10 August. Make sure your volcs s heard
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